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FAMILY QUESTIONNAIRE #1 

 

July 13, 2020 

 

Dear WPS Families: 

 

I  hope your summer is going well.  

 

As we continue to develop plans for the 2020-2021 school year, we need some specific information 

from you around your current thinking of the "in-person model" for September. In this model, all 

students return in-person to school settings that are modified to accommodate the health and safety 

requirements outlined in the DESE Initial Fall Guidance. Examples of modifications could include 

altered classroom configurations that are physically distanced by a minimum of three feet, additional 

learning spaces, masks for most students, and schedule changes. 

 

Please complete this very short questionnaire ASAP, but no later than 5:00 pm on Thursday, July 

15th. Unlike an anonymous survey, this questionnaire is designed to provide us with details that we 

can use to think about logistics like class configuration, bus routes, etc. You will need to complete a 

separate questionnaire for each of your children. As the situation with COVID-19 is fluid, this will be 

the first of at least three questionnaires I will be sending you over the next several weeks.  

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Emily J. Parks 

Superintendent 

https://core-docs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/793036/DESE_Initial_Fall_Reopening_Guidance_vFF.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd-6gTgfAJJxzpMxSu6dAnQWfIcYsWJhqqRSZY_u6UBPy1rZw/viewform?usp=sf_link

